## Slow Down Lafayette Crosswalk Safety Tips



Dear Parents, family, and friends of Lafayette students,

You can play a key role in the safety of students every day! As part of our Slow Down Lafayette effort to make our streets safer for everyone, we need your help. Here are a few reminders about school crosswalks:

- Follow crossing guard directions for the safety of our students
- Slow down and be prepared to stop when turning or otherwise entering a crosswalk
- Stop well back from the crosswalk and do not block an intersection;
   Give other vehicles an opportunity to see the people in the crosswalk
- Give students extra space, they may be more focused on their friends and not on cars



Slow Down Lafayette Program
Lafayette Police Department
94549Traffic@gmail.com | 925-299-3283
www.lovelafayette.org/slowdown

